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Future Issues of Journal of Religious History (JRH)

The December 2010 issue of JRH has been typeset, proofed, and will go live on or slightly before December 1. This issue has five research articles (including one on Islamic hagiography and one on the Mayan calendar) and two review articles.  For the following year, the March 2011 issue has five research articles (including one on Buddhism). The June 2011 issue contains five research articles (one of which is on the history of the Jehovah’s witnesses).

The March and June 2011 issues are going to be longer than the previous issues (160 pages up from 126 pages). Kym Ng has confirmed that the extra pages in the March and June issues will use up nearly all the review backlog (which is excellent). The September 2011 issue is also prepared but has not yet been forwarded to Wiley. It contains five research articles and one review article. That is twenty research articles and three review articles in those four prepared issues.

Articles in the Queue for Publication

There are 60 articles in the queue for production at present. Seven constitute the 2011 Special Issue on Southern French Catharism (December) and 53 constitute issues beyond that date. The March 2012 issue is nearly ready to be sent to Wiley. We are receiving a regular amount of submissions (of which Chris Hartney and I refuse approximately 20%-25% (i.e. they do not go to referees.

Issues for Further Attention

JRh requires a new Review Editor (Chris Hartney and I are lining up potential people in January 2011 when I return from Edinburgh). Wiley in Singapore are adjusting well to our demands. We are hoping to continue to attract contributors from a diverse range of countries and on a diverse range of topics. We have two Special Issue proposals (medieval law and religion, colonial religion) in the pipeline. JRH looks very healthy at present, from nearly every possible perspective.

